
 

 

 
 

    

Danang, October 5, 2010. 
To:  Prof. Kunio Suzuki 

President 
Yokohama National University  
Yokohama, Japan 

 
 
Dear Prof. Kunio Suzuki, 
 
I am very pleased to know that the marble monument of the YNU has completed 
at the Non Nuoc stone carving village in our city and it is now ready for shipping 
to YNU. Our University is very proud of this event since it is a memorable symbol 
for our longstanding friendship between YNU and DUT which was established by 
the collaboration agreement we have signed on your first visit to Danang 
University of Technology. We are glad that you was impressed by the famous 
stone carving at Ngu Hanh Son marble mountain in Danang city.         
 
I believe that the completion of this monument is the significant landmark for a 
further step of the collaboration between Danang University of Technology – The 
University of Danang and Yokohama University. It is our great pleasure to 
emphasize that this monument will not be a simple stone but an important 
cornerstone for our relationship. 
 
I am very happy that this marble monument will soon be installed at YNU campus.  
I truly believe that our collaboration will be developing in the coming time as 
firmly and stably as the long time standing of the YNU marble monument. 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
 
Prof. Tran Van Nam 
President, 
The University of Danang   
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